SEYMOUR LEPC MEETING SEPTEMBER 8 2011 4:30 PM

NORMA DRUMMER ROOM TOWN HALL 1 FIRST STREET

MEETING MINUTES

Attendees: Paul Wetowitz, Brain Anderson, Ann Marie Drugonis, Paul Roy

Anne Marie Drugonis discussed the Tier II reports she has received and put them together in folders. The folders were given to Paul Wetowitz to give to Tom Eighmie. Anne Marie indicated that the Regional Water Authority is not giving us the location of the hazardous materials at the well field buildings. The fire department and the LEPC need to know that information. Also, Haynes has not given us a layout of the facility.

Anne Marie has a computer disk with the information for the fire department. She will make 4 copies for them and the LEPC chairperson, Tom Eighmie. Remind everybody about section 3-11 of the regulations requirements.

Anne Marie indicated a letter needs to be sent to the necessary companies telling them to remove Mike Driscoll's name as being the LEPC Chairperson. She stated it would be nice if the companies would also send the information on a zip drive. They would only have to send one copy of it. Anne Marie also stated that the companies only need to send the information to the LEPC Chairperson and not the Fire Department.

Adjournment at 4: 50 P.M.

Paul Wetowitz

Seymour Fire Marshal

October 20 2011